
NEW Extra Curricular Clubs
We have a brilliant extra curricular provision for years 7-13 to get 
involved with. The various clubs and societies that run can be found 
on our Firefly extra curricular page. Recently, sixth formers have 
become involved in setting up some new clubs to offer too! We 
hope lots of KS3 students will get involved and have lots of fun as 
well! �t Mrs Gul

Our Data Officer, Ms Hamirani, snapped 
this amazing picture of a rainbow over 
the school last week! How beautiful! 

Upcoming �cChristmas Jumper Day 13 th December
Christmas Jumper Day is Save the Children's annual event which raises 
money for children in the UK and across the world. 
Every December, millions of people across the United Kingdom (and 
beyond!) put on a festive outfit at their workplace, school or with 
friends and make a donation to help give children the magical future 
they deserve. 
When you donate to Christmas Jumper Day, your donation will be 
doubled by the UK Government. 100% of match funding from the UK 
government will go directly towards supporting our project in Kenya, 
which will increase the quality and availability of essential maternal, 
new born and child health and nutrition services in Mandera and 
Turkana counties, Kenya.Public donations raised through Christmas 
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in the UK and around the world, enabling us to make lasting change 
for the children who need it most.
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13th, which is also the day we have our Christmas Lunch. 
With a £2 donation via ParentPay, staff and students can put on their 
jazziest festive jumpers and raise money for a good cause. 
�t Mr Watton

London Youth Games Cross Country
Congratulations to all of our Ashmole runners who competed on 19th 
Nov in the London Youth Games Cross Country Championships at 
Parliament Hill. On a tough course all students produced fantastic 
performances. Well done to Sam C (Y7), Eliza L (Y8), Ella B (Y9) and 
Holly L & Josh A in Y10. Also well done to Ashmole Primary Y6 
students Joe P. And Erin C. on their first experience at a major cross 
country event! �t Mr Scott 


